
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
 I would like to thank everyone that came out and walked in the Labor Day parade. We had another great 
turnout, despite the heat. A special shout out to our flag bearers: Roop Narayan, Bruce Guy and Brian Fader. It 
was a great day spent honoring labor and all the hard-working Americanôs who produce it. 
 

Congratulations to our new Vice President Shannan Garza. Shannan has been a member of LU 347 for just 
over 2 years. She has been active and volunteered at countless union events, and is always willing to help out. 
Shannan currently is the Recording Secretary for the VDV Unit, the Co-Chair for the Womenôs Committee 
and is a Health & Welfare Trustee. When you get a moment, be sure to congratulate her on yet another enor-
mous milestone. 
 

 The special election for Warren County Auditor is now over, and I wanted to take a moment to thank all 
of you who went out and voted.  Fortunately, our endorsed candidate Kim Sheets won by nearly a 2-1 margin. 
This goes to show the importance of voting consistently, including in special elections. Keep this in mind go-
ing into our City-School Election in November. With that said, there are some important dates leading up to 

the November 7
th
 election. 

 

 If you are not registered to vote, you can pre-register online or by mail until October 23
rd
. You can also 

register on election day with a valid photo ID. You will need proof of residence if your ID does not show your 

current address. Early in person voting is available Wednesday October 18
th
 ï Monday November 1

st
. Mail-in 

ballot request forms must be received at your county auditors office by Monday October 23
rd
. Mail in ballots 

must be received at the auditorôs office by 8pm on Election Day. Election Day will be Tuesday November 7
th
. 

The polls will be open 7am ï 8pm. City run-off elections will be held December 5
th
, in cities with run-off pro-

visions. If you donôt know your polling place, you can find it online at the Iowa Secretary of Stateôs website, 
sos.iowa.gov.  
 

 The annual Investment Energy Conference is set to begin at 5pm on Thursday, October 19
th
 here at the 

Union Hall. This event was established to provide valuable investment guidance to plan participants, and help 
with early stage retirement planning. This yearôs speakers will discuss your options and provide you with the 
insight to direct your investments based on your goals and expectations upon retirement. After the educational 
speakers, the IEC will host a casino night at LU 347. This event requires an RSVP to attend. Please call 
Nichole at 515-243-1924, or email her to get signed up. 
 

 This year, we again, will be working with Make-A-Wish 
Iowa to set-up Jolly Holiday Lights. However this year, the 
location has changed. It will now be held at the Outlets of 
Des Moines (Altoona Outlet Mall). This will be a change 
from what we have done in the past, but in light of circum-
stances out of our control we are going to make the best of 
what is to come. 
 
Brotherhood Strong, 
Dave Reid 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

¶ October19 - IEC (Casino Night), 5pm 
 

¶ October  21 - Jolly Holiday Lights Set-Up 
 

¶ October 27 - Trunk-or-Treat, 6-8pm  
 

¶ November 7 - ELECTION DAY 
 

¶ November 11 - Veteranôs Day 
 

¶ November 23 - Thanksgiving 
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